
GOVERNOR’S VETO MESSAGE 
April 8, 2022 

To the Honorable Members of the Assembly: 

 I am vetoing Assembly Bill 414 in its entirety.   

 The bill would require the Departments of Revenue 
and Administration, respectively, to potentially 
withhold state funding from any local or state 
government agency if that agency requires employees 
to attend training relating to any number of concepts 
prescribed in the bill.   

 I am vetoing the bill in its entirety because I object 
to the Legislature attempting to infringe upon the 
executive branch of state government, especially 
under cover of politically motivated claims and 
erroneous assumptions for which the Legislature has 
no meaningful basis. 

Respectfully submitted, 
TONY EVERS 
Governor  

 


